                                                                                                                      Minutes of Finance Meeting

held on Monday 13.09.23
	Present : Nicola Tyrrell, Fiona Connolly and Sheila Miller


	Minutes of the last meeting:  Minutes of the last meeting were approved by Nicola Tyrrell and seconded by Mrs Connolly


	Matters Arising:
The signatory list, the school Fund Committee Member Declaration  and The School Fund Constitution were all signed.  

Mrs Miller gave a short report on the School funds.  The school fund balance on the package is £1939.78 and £65.86 is held in Petty Cash.   We are due to receive £288 Transport Subsidy from the Book Festival
£100 has been committed to the Book  Fund which was money received from The Smiddy Haugh to buy books.  £67.71 has been committed to the School Band which is the amount of donations we received  from villagers.
It was agreed to transfer money from the General Fund to the Pantomime Fund to balance off the deficit after all outstanding money due from parents is received.
There will be a trip in January to The Dundee  Science Centre which Mrs Ritchie is in the process of organizing.  There will be free entry for pupils in P4-7 but the P1-3 pupils will be charged.  It was agreed to split the cost over all the pupils.  The transport will need to be funded from school.  PSA to be asked if they would fund this.  Mrs Ritchie to enquire about a transport subsidy. It was hoped to include a visit to the V&A on the same day.

Term 4 trip will be a visit to Active Kids again this year.  The PSA to be asked if they would fund the cost of the bus again this year.

Tickets will be charged again for the Christmas and Summer Shows.
The date of the next meeting will be on Wednesday  8 November 2023 at 9.15 a.m..


	


